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INTRODUCTION
My name is Maisie Holder and I am the Outreach and Events 
Co-ordinator at Fareham College. This is your first newsletter of 
the year and we hope that you find it useful and informative. 

Throughout the academic year you will receive six digital 
newsletters altogether, covering a range of subjects and updates 
which we hope will be of interest to you.

We wish you all the best in Year 11 and look forward to meeting 
you if we haven’t done so already.

WHY FAREHAM COLLEGE?
Fareham College offers a range of courses across our three state 
of the art campuses. Our Bishopsfield Road campus delivers an 
extensive range of courses including Art and Design, Photography, 
Fashion, Graphic Design, Performing Arts, Music, Hospitality 
and Catering, Hair and Beauty, Travel and Tourism, Education 
and Childcare, Health and Science, Sport, Uniformed Services, 
Construction, Business, Computing and Digital industries.

All of our Automotive, Engineering and Manufacturing 
programmes are delivered at the College’s CEMAST campus, our 
Centre of Excellence in Engineering, Manufacturing and Advanced 
Skills Training, located in Lee-on-the-Solent. 

Neighbouring CEMAST, our Civil Engineering Training Centre 
(CETC) offers a range of different courses; from one-day training 
sessions through to Level 3 Apprenticeships.
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PERSONAL TOURS
In light of the current situation caused by COVID-19, we are 
now offering personal tours across all of our campuses; all 
you need to do is visit our website and book your chosen date 
and time! The tours have been introduced to ensure that you 
still have the opportunity to see our amazing facilities, whilst 
keeping you safe and adhering to government guidelines. 
To book onto your tour, please just click on this link 
fareham.ac.uk/personal-tours

EVENTS
Again due to the current situation caused by COVID-19, we are 
delivering our open events online for the foreseeable future. 
Head over to our website for more information at 
fareham.ac.uk/online-open-event

Our next online open events are taking place on Wednesday 
7th October from 3pm until 7pm and Thursday 8th October 
from 4pm until 8pm. You will be able to ask questions using our 
Live Chat service, as well as enjoy our new virtual tour of our 
different campuses.

WHAT DOES THE COLLEGE LOOK LIKE?
We hope that you book in for a tour so that you can see our 
state of the art facilities for yourself, but in the mean time I have 
included a link for you so that you can see our recent drone 
footage of each campus - just click on the screen below.

We have also created a series of short videos about the different 
faculty areas for you to view. These videos give you even more 
of an idea of what our campuses look like, and will give you the 
opportunity to listen to what some of our students say about 
us - just click on the screen below.

COVID-19 UPDATE
All of our students are now back on campus, however we have 
staggered start times and have introduced blended learning, 
where students undertake some of their lessons remotely and 
some on campus.  
 
Students are required to wear masks inside all College buildings, 
in the corridors and in social spaces. Hand sanitiser stations are 
located around each of our campuses. Our students have also 
been given mini personal hand sanitiser bottles, a water bottle 
and can purchase washable masks from reception.  
 
We want you to know that the safety of our students, staff and 
visitors is our top priority, and we have procedures in place to 
ensure guidelines are followed. For more information on this, 
please click on this link fareham.ac.uk/news/keeping-you-
safe-at-fareham-college.  
 
Our Careers Team have protective screens, masks and wear a visor. 
They can be contacted at info@fareham.ac.uk should you have any 
concerns about applying and coming in for your interview.  

FAREHAM COLLEGE ANNUAL AWARDS 2019/20
Each year at Fareham College we hold an Annual Awards 
ceremony for our students. We have various categories whereby 
students are nominated by staff members, our winners then 
receive a cash prize and have their name engraved on their trophy. 

This year rather than holding a physical ceremony, we held 
an online event through Facebook. We shared video clips and 
photos of our award winners, and still managed to celebrate our 
students’ fantastic achievements.

We hope that you found this first newsletter interesting, and 
we hope to see you soon at our open evening or personal tour. 
We are now taking applications for 2021 entry, you can apply by 
clicking here.
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